

SIMPLE PRESENT TENSE REVIEW

1. Read and use the words/ phrases in the box to fill in the blanks:

evening	math	music		technology	morning
health	take a shower	science	take out the trash	geography	English
make my bed	PE	water my plants	arts and crafts	history	feed my dog

You learn about the past in this class: _____

In _____ class, we learn to play different musical instruments.

Tidy covers on a bed after getting up: _____

This subject teaches you about different countries, places, oceans, rivers, mountains, etc. _____

You do exercise or play sports in this class: _____

the part of the day between the afternoon and the time you go to bed: _____

When my dog is hungry, I _____.

This subject teaches you about computers/ machines and how they work: _____

You learn to take care of yourself, to eat healthily or to stay strong and healthy in this class.

To carry garbage from your house to a trash can: _____

You learn how to make different things from paper in this class: _____

This subject teaches you about the Sun, the Moon, and other planets _____

the early part of the day from the time when people wake up until 12 o'clock in the middle of the day or before lunch: _____

You learn new words, grammar, reading, speaking, and listening skills in this class: _____

This subject teaches you how to count and learn about numbers, shapes, and measurement.

If I don't _____, they will die.

It's so hot, I need to _____.

2. Read the text and choose the best answer:

1. Where does your friend live? a. Opposite the library b. In the river c. To the cinema	2. How old is your friend? a. He's fine. b. He's eight today. c. He's got 2 brothers.
3. Would you like to go by car? a. Yes, I do. Thank you. b. Oh, yes, please. c. No, you can walk.	4. Look at that bus! It's very slow! a. Yes, it is. b. Yes, it does. c. Yes, it can.
5. How many children are coming to the party? a. I don't know. b. I can't see them. c. I haven't got any.	6. Now, which is your friend's house? a. Yes, that's one. b. Your friend's house is there. c. The one with the yellow door.

3. Read the text and choose the correct answers:

Hi, my name is Violet Parr, I'm 14 years old and I live in the center of New York. Let me introduce my family to you. My youngest brother is called Jack Jack. He's 1 year old, and he weighs only 13 kilos. His power is shapeshifting, that means he can change into different forms. My younger brother is Dash. He is 10 years old, but he can run faster than anyone in the family. However, I'm stronger than him. He also has special powers like me. We can become invisible, and we have elastic arms, but mum says that we can't use our powers unless we are in danger. My parents are Helen Parr and Bob Parr. My mum is 37 years old, and she is the most intelligent in the family. My dad is 39, he can lift very heavy things, so he's the strongest. We are a very special family as you can see. Now, tell me about yours, I'm sure that you have a very special family too.

1. Where does Violet's family live? a. England b. The US c. Malaysia	2. Who is the oldest child? a. Jack Jack b. Dash c. Violet
3. Who can change into different forms? a. Jack Jack b. Violet c. Dash	4. How many members are there in Violet's Parr? a. 6 b. 4 c. 5
5. Who is the fastest runner in the family? a. Violet's mother b. Jack Jack c. Dash	6. What is the text about? a. Violet Parr b. Violet's family c. Special powers

4. Translate the following sentences into English:

Tớ không bao giờ tắm vào buổi tối.

Bảo hay cho chó ăn trước khi đi học.

Thỉnh thoảng chúng tớ ăn trưa lúc 2 giờ.

Bố tớ ít khi rửa bát vào buổi sáng. Bố tớ thường rửa bát sau bữa tối.

Tom và Jerry không đổ rác sau bữa tối. Họ hay đổ rác vào buổi sáng.

Thứ sáu chị tớ học toán, tiếng Anh, thể dục và địa lý.

Tớ không có tiết thủ công vào thứ tư.

Anh trai tớ và tớ không thích môn sức khỏe bởi vì đó là một môn học rất nhàm chán.

5. Read the story. Write some words to complete the sentences about the story. You can use 1, 2, or 3 words:

Jane wakes up and she is very happy. It is Saturday and she likes Saturdays. She goes downstairs and her mother makes eggs and sausages for breakfast. Her father plays the piano and Jane and her sister sing and dance. The weather isn't very cold, but it's cloudy. Jane puts on her jacket before she goes outside. She climbs on a rock and looks at the countryside.

Jane is happy because she _____.

Jane eats _____ for breakfast.

Jane dances when her father _____.

Jane wears her _____ when she goes out.

"Well, Jane, what would you like to do today?" her parents ask. "I want to go and see my friend May", She says. "Is she the one who lives near the river?" her mother asks. "That's right. You know her father. He works at the school," Jane says.

May lives near _____.

Jane's mother knows May's father because he works _____.